Marilyn Monreal

From: Krithika Venkatasubramanian

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 6:09 PM
To: TICC

Cc: Daniel Mestizo

Subject: Judging for <hack> Cupertino 2020

Dear TICC Commission,

This is Krithika V, reaching out to you on behalf of the Cupertino Teen Commission. The Commission consists of nine
teens from middle and high
schools in our area, who advise the City Council and staff on issues and projects important to youth.

One project that we have been coordinating with the Parks and Recreation Department over the last three years is
<hack> Cupertino. <hack> Cupertino, which will take place next year from Friday, March 20th, 2020 to Saturday,
March 21st 2020, is a 13-hour overnight hackathon organized by Cupertino's Teen Commission and Cupertino's
Recreation Department, and is geared towards middle and high school students. During our opening ceremony, we
will present a problem relevant to the City of Cupertino which teens and their teams will work together to address.

We are reaching out to you because a member of the teen commission identified you as an involved member of the
community who might be willing

to judge the program entries. This would be about a three hour time commitment, from 8am to around 11am on
Saturday March 21st, and you would be listening to teams present an app or website of their creation and scoring them
based on a rubric. We know that you have an extremely busy schedule with lots of commitments, but we were
wondering whether any of you would be able to judge the hard work put in by the Cupertino teen community?

Thank you for your time, and please do not hesitate to reach out to me or our staff liaison, Danny Mestizo
(DanielM@cupertino.org) , with any further questions or clarifications.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
Krithika V
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